University of Houston

Central Campus
Houston, Texas 77004

College of Architecture

November 17, 1983

Seymour Rosen, Director

Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness

Los Angeles, California 90028

Dear Seymour;

It was a pleasure meeting you at the Synposium. | was very interested in our
discussion and look forward to meeting you again.

Enclosed are the 2 posters you requested.

Please let me know more about what you.are doing. Thank you again for your
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